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TWGHSs C.Y. Ma Memorial College
Administration Circular 019/25-26
Consent Letter for the Speech Therapy Services

12t September 2025
Dear Parents

Our school is funded by the Education Bureau to implement the Speech Therapy Services.
Speech therapists will serve in school to provide appropriate speech therapy services to
students in need, so that they can learn more effectively in the classroom. The speech therapy
services include:

1. Conduct speech proficiency assessments for students who are suspected of having
speech impairments;

2. Provide treatment and follow-up services for students with speech disorders;

Provide consulting services and training for teachers and parents; and

4. Design and organize theme activities for the whole school to improve students'
language skills.

w

During the school years (Secondary 1 to 6), teachers can refer students in need to participate
in the speech therapy services until their language ability has improved to a certain degree or
they leave school. In order to enable the speech therapists to make a more accurate diagnosis,
the school will provide relevant information of students as for reference. The school will also
submit the student's personal and speech impairment information to the Education Bureau,
and record it in the "Special Education Information Management System (SEMIS)" of the
Education Bureau, and update it if needed for educational purposes.

If you agree your child to receive the speech therapy services, please fill in the reply slip
attached and return it to the Special Education Coordinator Mr. Leung Ka Hei or Mr. Wong
Chun. If parents wish to change their mind in the future, please feel free to ask the class
teacher to follow it up. Please feel free to contact Mr. Leung Ka Hei or Mr. Wong Chun on 2443
9899 if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

Lai Pui Yin Polly
Principal

Note: In case of any discrepancies between the Chinese and English versions of the above content, the Chinese version shall prevail.
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